
 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT 3 

Environmental Considerations 

 

Prepared by Guy Smith in connection with reduced power STA for KTTU-FM 

 

 

A grant of this application will have no negative environmental effects as the 

application proposes only to reduce power levels to existing antennas temporarily 

while workers are on the tower performing major modifications necessitated by the 

TV band repack.  The ground level radiation levels have been measured and found 

to be in compliance with OSHA standards and FCC regulations.   
 

 

 


